
 

Important Information for 

NPCCD Users 

E-mail Address Fields 

NPCCD Ophthalmic now has 
two different e-mail address 
fields for clinicians – NHS e-mail 
address and non-NHS e-mail 
address. 
Please ensure the NHS e-mail 
address field is appropriately 
populated as soon as the 
clinician has been provided with 
an NHS email account.  
 

 

NPCCD Peer Support Team 

Channel 

Don’t forget that the NPCCD 
Peer Support Teams channel is 
up and running. If you have any 
questions or are unsure of 
anything, this is a first port of 
call.  
Who better to help than those 
who use the system the most – 
your colleagues! 
NPCCD | General | Microsoft 
Teams 
 
 

 
If you have any 
questions/queries, contact  
the NPCCD team   
nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot 
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NPCCD Key Developments: 
 

Medical  
• Currently Business as Usual 

 

Ophthalmic  
• If you run into issues updating a clinician’s Part 1 or Part 2 listing 

statues or Part 1 listed contractor’s Practice Association information, 
please check the existing data (both open and closed) to ensure they 
meet the following validation rules: 
o Listing status for a particular Health Board cannot overlap e.g. a 

Part 1 entry cannot end on the same day as a Part 2 entry begins, 
and vice versa. 

o In order to be associated with a practice, the contractor must 
already be on Part 1 of the Ophthalmic List of the Health Board in 
which the practice is located.  

• Reminder: Before removing a Part 1 listed contractor’s association with 
a practice, you must ensure that afterwards the practice will still have 
at least one contractor associated with it- if not, GOS can no longer be 
provided at or from that practice. 

• New development: NPCCD Clinician Data Access will be entering Phase 
2 user testing in the next few weeks. We will be in touch with Health 
Boards in due course regarding this, including to seek volunteer testers. 
 

Dental 
• After a bit of a pause, we are pleased to confirm that Phase 2 of Dental 

Development has recommenced. We will keep you informed of any 
pertinent information in the coming months.  
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